


Presented idea to 
Mayor Lori Klein 

Quinn & later that 
day to City Council.

February
 6, 2023

Met with Drew 
Huffman with City 
of Tomball to start 
talking about what 

Tidy Up Tomball 
would look like.

March 
24, 2023

First meeting with 
community leaders to 

start planning.

June
12, 2023

Formed as a non-profit 
corporation in the state 

of Texas.

August 
27, 2023

Received official 
501c3 status.

October 
2, 2023

Formed executive 
committee.

October 
16, 2023

Held inaugural Tidy 
Up Tomball event.

November 
4, 2023

November 
27, 2023

Established full board 
of directors and 

opened committees 
to the public to 

volunteer. 

May 
4, 2024

Next 
Tidy Up Tomball!
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